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I am writing in opposition of HB2025, a bill that will impose significant tax burden on 

everyday Oregonians and businesses. Especially those in the rural areas, which 

comprise most of the state geographically. While these taxes may raise money in the 

short term, eventually this bill will result in a loss of your taxpayer base because 

people will be forced to move to states that are more affordable. Draining the state 

won’t save it. Learn to spend the money you already have more responsibly. Thank 

you for your attention to this matter. 


